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Capcom Co., Ltd. (Capcom) today confirmed that an employee at one of its group companies (Chuo-ku, Osaka) 

has contracted novel coronavirus (COVID-19). 

 

In cooperation with local health agencies, Capcom is carrying out the following measures to prevent further 

spread of the infection. 

 

• Reviewing the employee’s movements, activities and people who may have had close contact 

with the employee in question 

• Considering the issue of stay-at-home orders for employees who had close contact with the 

employee in question 

• Disinfecting areas such as the office in which the employee in question works 

 

Capcom is committed to prioritizing the safety of its employees, customers and business partners and will work 

with the relevant authorities in carrying out the necessary measures to prevent the spread of infection.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

Notice Regarding COVID-19 Infection  

Inquiries regarding the above information may be directed to: 

 
Capcom Co., Ltd. 

Public Relations and Investor Relations Section 

(Address) 3-1-3, Uchihiranomachi, Chuo-ku, Osaka, 540-0037, Japan 

(Tel)+81-6-6920-3623 (Fax) +81-6-6920-5108 

 


